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Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar School for
Boys : end of term letter

E December 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians
End of Term Arrangements: FRIDAY 19 DECEMBER 2014

| am writing to inform you that School will end at approximately 12.05 pm on Friday 19 December
2014, As school lunch will NOT be available pupils may need to bring a packed lunch ta School.

Mo puplls will be released from School before 12.05 pm. However, any pupil who wishes to remain
at School for a time after 12.05 pm should report to Mrs Taylor or Mrs Jenner in the appropriate
school office.

All pupils return to school on Monday 5 January 2015.

Yours sincerely

G Uoyd
Deputy Head Master




